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REMINDERS AND NOTES 

 
IREAD Testing-2nd & 3rd 
Grade-March 3rd-8th 
 
Spring Picture Day-March 12th 
 
Spring Break-March 18th—
March 29th 
 
 

PHONE NUMBERS!!!!! 

MAIN NUMBER 789-2500 

CAFETERIA 789-2545 

ATTENDANCE 789-2502 

TRANSPORTATION 789-6220 

“Engagement of Students is our Priority”                    #WeGrowKids 

*MACARTHUR NEWS* 
YEARBOOKS are on sale NOW! 
Cost is $19 for a regular yearbook, There are two ways to order. You may 
send cash (exact change) or check (DMES) to school with the order form, 
or to order on-line, visit:  www.inter-state.com/order and enter code 
83265W.  Don’t forget to order a yearbook!  Deadline to bring in orders for 
yearbooks is March 15th. Online orders are due March 31st. 

IREAD-3 DATES AND REMINDERS 

 3/3/24  -  3/8/24     Test 
 

 Please remind students to have a charged chromebook 
and  headphones   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please note, only those who have preordered will be photographed. Online ordering closes at 11:59 p.m. the night  
before Picture Day. 

INTER-DISTRICT TRANSFER REQUESTS 

For kindergarten and elementary students currently living outside Perry Township, Inter -District 
Transfer applications will be accepted March 4-15, 2024. Applications will not be accepted after this 
period.  Inter-District Transfer Requests are good for one year only.  A new form must be completed 
each school year.  Requests will be approved based on space available and ‘good standing’ status. Our 
goal is to inform families of approval status by April 12.  These forms will be available at the school 
and on the Perry Township Website. Please go to perryschools.org, click For Parents, Enrollment,    
Elementary Transfers.  There you will find the Inter-District Request Form and information.  Requests 
must be turned into the school no later than March 15, 2024.  

http://www.perryschools.org/dm/


The Perry Township Music Festival will be held on Monday, March 4th at Southport High School. The pro-
gram will start at 7 PM, with doors opening at 6 PM. Tickets are $2. Advance tickets are on sale now in your 
school's office or you can buy tickets the night of the event (cash only). As we continue to keep your child's 
safety as a top priority, we will be using our weapons detection system at the door. A shuttle bus will run  
between Homecroft Elementary and Southport High School throughout the night if you have trouble finding 
parking at Southport High School. 














